

Dear participant,
[bookmark: _Hlk26196383]Stop the backlash-stop domestic violence conference is over - thank you very much for your participation! Thank you also for everyone who have already given feedback. We encourage everyone to fill in the short feedback form. So far we have had plenty of posivitive feedback and the conference has been evaluated  as success. 
[bookmark: _Hlk26196304]The Helsinki Declaration given to the EU-Presidencies is attached. We hope that you will spread it via your channels. The materials of the conference will come during this week to webpages www.etkl.fi/stopthebacklash (see the separate section of materials). 
Let´s continue together work for safety of women and for equality. We need to join our forces and efforts to resist the backlash!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Best wishes
On behalf of organizers
Riitta Särkelä		Sari Laaksonen
secretary general	director of development


